
I am writing to express our unwavering commitment to the principles and values
upheld by the United Nations Global Compact. As the National Head of the
Partnership Development department at AIESEC in Switzerland, I confirm our
dedication to this important initiative and our ongoing efforts to advance its
objectives.

Mission and Values 
Our main mission as an organization is "to achieve peace and fulfill humankind's
potential." In order to reach this mission, we organize several projects and work
directly with the young people of Switzerland. Currently, AIESEC in Switzerland has
more than 200 members across 7 cities in the country. We engage with 9 universities,
covering every part of Switzerland.

Activities 
To connect young people with our mission and values, we organize two National
Conferences each year, where over 150 members come together to discuss current
global issues and how young people can contribute towards addressing them.
Sustainability and the Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs) are recurring topics
during these conferences. As part of our collaboration with the UN Global Compact,
we organized a sustainability keynote for all participants and a workshop for the
executive board of our organization during the last conference. These sessions
provided our members with insights into the vision of the UN Global Compact and
facilitated discussions on responsible consumption and possible solutions to related
challenges.



Since 2016, we have been actively working with the SDGs. In our efforts to contribute
to their achievement, all our Global Volunteer programs are based on one of the SDGs.
Over the past year, eight young people participated in our Global Volunteer programs,
making a tangible impact on addressing the SDGs. I would like to share one of our
success stories below:  

Conclusion
Through our continued partnership with the UN Global Compact, we aim to
deepen our understanding of sustainable practices, engage our members in
meaningful initiatives, and promote responsible and ethical behaviors among
young people in Switzerland. We firmly believe that by empowering and
mobilizing young leaders, we can create a positive impact on society and
contribute to a more sustainable future.
We remain committed to upholding the principles of the UN Global Compact and
actively working towards achieving the SDGs. Through our ongoing efforts, we
strive to inspire and equip young people with the necessary skills and mindset to
drive social change and contribute to a more sustainable world.
Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to collaborating with
the UN Global Compact and its participants to create a better future for all.

Sincerely,
Aysu Suleymanli

National Head of Partnership Development 
AIESEC in Switzerland


